
 

The Sisters of Social Service, Philippine House celebrates its 30th Founding Anniversary in October 2024.  
Focused on the social mission of the Church and with the theme of the celebration, “Life in the Spirit”, 
we plan to sponsor the following events: 

• First Saturday, October 5, 2024- Tree Planting in our Formation House in Minantok East, Amadeo, 
Cavite starting at 6:30 a.m. (By invitation only) 

• Second Saturday, October 12, 2024- Medical/Optical/Dental  Mission for the Elderly (60 and 
above) at the Paliparan National High School and Phase 2 Covered Courts, both in Paliparan Site, 
Brgy. Paliparan 3 in collaboration with Bukluran MPC and the Office of the Mayor and Health 
Offices in the City of Dasmariñas.  To start with a Mass and Anointing of the Sick at Kristong Hari 
church at 6:30 a.m.  The mission officially begins at 8:00 a.m. with the Dental and Optical 
Services to be held in the morning until 12:00 noon.  Medical services will be from 8:00 to 11:30 
a.m. for Batch I and 12:30 to 4:00 p.m. for Batch II.  There will also be lectures on two topics, 
namely “Maintaining Sound Mental Health for Seniors” and “The Role of Good Diet and 
Adequate Exercise in the Overall Health of the Elderly”. (To serve 6 barangays in the City of 
Dasmariñas based on pre-assessment; tickets will be distributed to qualified target patients) 

• Third Saturday, October 19, 2024- Community Kitchen for Children in San Marino City, Mabuhay 
City, Phase III Paliparan Site and Mabuhay Homes 2000- 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. (Only children 
with tickets will participate in each event, 75 target number in each site.) 

• Fourth Saturday, October 26, 2024- Blessing of the Hermitage and the Eco-Spirituality Center in 
the SSS Formation House in Minantok East, Amadeo, Cavite- Mass and Blessing at 10:00 a.m. 
followed by a simple lunch, games and other fun activities until 3:00 p.m. (By invitation only) 

Please remember us in prayers and the people we have ministered to and with the whole month 
of October 2024, especially on October 22, 2024. We shall also remember all the people who 
have journeyed with us these past 30 years, in prayers, financially, and in all sorts of support that 
the “Life in the Spirit” could be lived in this part of our world.  Thank you. 

In the Holy Spirit, 

Sister Michele, Marilena, Sonia, Vangie and Associates


